
 
 

 

July 8, 2020 
 

Office of the Code Reviser: 
 

The Washington State Liquor and Cannabis Board is withdrawing its preproposal 
statement of inquiry (CR-101) filed on April 18, 2018, as WSR 18-09-117, 
concerning the creation of Cannabis Retailer Title Certificates under chapter 314-
55 WAC. 
 

 

 

Jane Rushford 
Chair 
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